HAVANA TOWN COUNCIL
First Public Budget Hearing
September 9, 2019 6 pm

Member(s) Present: Decorkus Allen, Eddie Bass, Nick Bert, Cathy Johnson,
Warkeem Jordan, Vernell Ross and Dwight Vickers

Member(s) Absent:

The public hearing was called to order by Mayor Ross.

Mr. Howard McKinnon, Town Manager, gave an overview of the budget and
summarized the changes to reflect the changes the council recommended during the
budget workshop.

Motion was made by Councilman Bert and seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Allen to read
Ordinance No. 380 one time by title only. Town Clerk Shield Evans read the title of
the ordinance. Mayor Ross recognized visitors that wanted to address the council.
With there being no visitor’s comments, motion was made by Councilman Bert and
seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Allen to approve the first reading of Ordnance No. 380.
Motion carried.

Motion was made by Mayor Pro Tem Allen to read Ordinance No. 381 one time by title
only. Town Clerk Shelia Evans read the ordinance by title. Mayor Ross inquired if
there were visitors to address the council. There was no visitor comment. Motion to
approve Ordinance No. 381 one time by title was made by Mayor Pro Tem Allen and
seconded by Councilman Johnson to approve Ordinance No. 381. Motion carried.
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Motion to adjourn.




